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(' ll . ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, INC.

Upton, New York 11973

Department of Nuclear Energy (516) 345 2576
Building 129 FTS 666

August 1, 1980

Dr. Mark Hartzman

Division of Systems Safety

Mail Stop P-924

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, MD 20014

Dear Mark:
I have requested that the following enclosed report be sent to you as

soon as possible. The report is entitled, "Studies on the Subsystem Pipe
Modeling Technique Using Structural Overlapping."
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